
Calling all Raffle Enthusiasts! 
 
 

As part of our fundraising goals for 2024, NAWM is hosting a Raffle during 
our Annual State/Tribal/Federal Coordination Meeting. 

 
How can you help? Support NAWM by donating a raffle item.  
You or your company will be recognized for your generosity!  
If you are looking for inspiration, we have suggested “Wish List”  
items below.  
 

Wish List:  
• Gift Cards (nationally / 
regionally available)  
• Art  
• Memorabilia  
• Themed gift basket  
• New Electronics  
• Hotel Accommodations  
• Jewelry  
• Specialty Items  
• Wetland inspired items  

 
You are also welcome to make a cash donation and we’ll do the shopping 
for you!  
 
Proceeds support future wetlanders and NAWM’s ability to respond to  
time-sensitive issues as they arise. Thank you for your generosity!  
 
For more information, contact: Dawn Smith at dawn@nawm.org. 
 
 

https://nawm.org/2024-annual-stfc-meeting
https://nawm.org/donate-to-nawm-menu
mailto:dawn@nawm.org

